WJBC - WBNQ

BLOOMINGTON BROADCASTING CORPORATION
236 GREENWOOD AVENUE
BLOOMINGTON. ILLINOIS 61701

TIMOTHY R. IVES TELEPHONE:
PRESIDENT 309-829-1221

May h, 1973

Carl Dabelstein
3300 N. 56th St.
Lincoln, Nebraska

Dear Carl

This letter will verify your reception of WJBC on

May 1, 1973. I usually include some information of

our station with my letters but you seem to have most

of it from our sign on. As of the first of the year

we have gone to 24 hour operations except Tuesday mornings
from midnight till 5:00 am. Our FM outlet is now WBNQ

with seperate programming. Thank you for your interest.

Larry Shoel
Chief Engineer
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